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The Village of Tinley Park will be participating in Say Something Week from 
March 2 to 5. As part of this effort, the Village will tie green ribbons at all four 
fire stations and at the police department in an effort to raise awareness of 
violence and encourage residents to take steps to prevent it. 
 
Say Something Week was created by the Sandy Hook Promise, an 
organization that works toward a future where children are free from 
shootings and acts of violence in their schools, homes and communities. 
 
For ways you can participate or for more information, please visit the Sandy 
Hook Promise website. 

https://www.sandyhookpromise.org/our-programs/say-something/say-something-week/
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